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Luke Killeffer <lukekilleffer@gmail.com> Fri, May 31, 2019 at 4:05 PM
To: David Killeffer <dkilleffer@gmail.com>

     Good afternoon Mr. Schutlz and Mr. Coburn, I have talked with the antique shops and successfully secured some
dates that they will come to the legion. Although, JC's Things has said they are not interested in what I have to sell. I
managed to find a date for Dark Horse Antiques and Bridge Antiques to meet us at the legion, Bridge antiques have said
that they want to come to the legion around 12:30 - 1 p.m next Saturday (June 8th). Dark Horse Antiques told me they
would like to meet this Tuesday (June 3rd) around 6:15 - 6:30 p.m, so if at all possible, I would like to ask for your help
with the bidding process so everything is fair. I need at least one person act as the "auctioneer" with this on the dates
shown above, I plan to sell as much as possible, even if we don't have an auction I would like to see how much the
antique shops are willing to pay for the items. Thank you!

Yours in Scouting,
     Luke Killeffer

____________________
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